
LAUNCH OF THE SCHOOL OF PHARMACY ALUMNI CHAPTER 

 

The School of Pharmacy Alumni Chapter was launched on Friday 12th September at Laico Regency. The 

occasion was graced by Dr. Moses Mwangi Deputy C.E.O Karen Hospital who was the Chief Guest. The 

Chief Guest urged the health institutions in Kenya to increase the capacity of the country Health 

professional to alleviate the foreign exchange drain from Kenyan patients seeking medical treatment 

abroad and attract foreign exchange through medical tourism. 

The UONAA chairperson Dr. Betty Gikonyo who was represented by Prof. R. A. Obudho presented a 

cheque of Kshs. One million towards the School of Pharmacy infrastructure project. 

The Dean, School of Pharmacy Prof. A. N Guantai thanked the stakeholders for supporting the new School 

of Pharmacy building project. She said that the School is re-engineering its curricula to meet the market 

demand for Pharmacy professionals both nationally and internationally. 

 


